
 

Monday 5th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been thinking about how much we love our family.   It is important for the children to 
recognise similarities and differences between themselves and others.   It will be good for the 
children to develop an understanding about other cultures and beliefs.  We would like the 
children to celebrate their family culture and values. 

Below is a selection of activities that your child could do at home to represent their family.  Your 
child does not need to do everything suggested.  Please help your child to select a couple of 
options to enable them to talk about their family life. 

Ideas 

*Sharing family photographs and talking about their family members. 

*Information about family members, e.g. My Dad speaks Italian. 

*Looking at objects that represent their family culture. 

*Use resources to make the face of a family member on a paper plate.  Your child could add 
wool for the hair etc.   

*A painting to show a family hobby, e.g. going swimming together. 

*A drawing of a particular family event, e.g. family wedding/baptism etc. 

Extended learning activities do not need to be submitted.  Please remember keep your wonderful 
work at home. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford  

 


